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	TITLE : 
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	RECOMMENDATIONS : To note the recommendations in the attached report that were agreed by Cabinet on 14th January 03.

RECOMMEND


	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY : 


This report emphasises the importance of the Community Strategy as an underpinning strategy for the City. It seeks to strengthen the mechanisms whereby the priorities of local people shape service and strategic plans and puts forward options for taking the Community Strategy to a new stage of development.
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July 2000 “Building on success – a review of Community Strategy”.

April 02 “The Community Strategy – Key Issues”
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